
Water Polo Team Finishes Second 
Outrigger's water polo team finished 
second at the Team Maui Invitational 
Tournament, May 19 and 20. Four 
teams from Maui and Oahu played in 
round-robin style competition at the 
Maui War Memorial Pool. 

OCC's strong showing was bolstered 
by the experience of players Grady 
Howe, Bruce Black and Todd Duplanty. 
Coach John Nielsen led the team as 
well as shared goal duties with Dean 
Stowell. Bruce Black was the leading 
scorer of the tournament with 17 goals. 

Playing with a crew of 10 members, 
a fatigued OCC lost to the UH Rain­
bows club in the final round. A fun 
weekend was had by all. 

Look for us soon as we host the 
OCC Invitational in front of the Club 
on July 8. The Water Polo Club is open 
to all OCC members. Practices are 
Wednesdays at 8:30 p.m. at the UH 
pool. Contact John Nielsen for details. 

Playing in the Maui tourney were Norma Santiago, Karl Heyer N, Tony Price, 
Dean Stowell, Todd Payes, John Nielsen, Colleen Kelley, Bruce Black, Grady 
Howe. Not pictured: Todd Duplanty. 

Know Your 
Committee 
Entertainment Committee 
Front, Valerie Davis, Roy Mungeon, 
Scrappy Lipton, chair; Bruce Ames, co­
ordinating director. Second row, Mari­
lyn Goss, Barbie Baird , Myrna 
Murdoch, Kehau Kea, Terry McKenney, 
Jackie Scott, Mitzi Lee. Third row, 
Robert Nork, Mike Wood , Garry 
Frederickson and Jim Stackhouse. 

Historical Committee 
Front, Josephine Garner, Anita Bright­
man. Second row, Doug Jocelyn, Don 
Machado, Kehau Kea, chair; Tommy 
Thomas, Ken Pratt and Ward Russell. 
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